
Minutes 

Christian Fellowship Club 

Planned Meetings:  1st & 3rd Tuesdays 

3/15 and 4/5 will be in STC-170, 4/19 will be in STC-141. 

 

Meeting Date:  4/5/16 

Meeting Time:  2:30 pm-3:30 pm 

Meeting Place: STC-170 Skills Lab 

Advisors: Dr. Nancy Thorpe, Debbie Power 

Club Members  Present:  

Mariah Chapelle, Brigid Crews, Claire M. Galvin, Sarah Napoleon, Laura Palmer 

Minutes:  

1. Our movie night will be next Tuesday, April 12th, 2016 at 6:30pm. There is a movie night flier 
that has been sent out to club members and they can print it out to distribute.  The club will 
pray that we get a lot of attendance at this event and that the movie will touch many hearts!   
Help is needed a half-hour or so before the start of the movie to help set-up. Brett and Laura 
will be introducing our club and the movie night in general. Also, we will have a prayer box 
available, and we will be accepting donations for HCC's food bank during the event. Hope to see 
you all there! 
 
2. Exciting news!! We will start having prayer sessions in the Student Center every other week--
although there is not much time left in the semester, we should be able to continue with our 
prayer sessions in the fall. We are going to have a table set-up in the front lobby of the Student 
Center on the same day as our movie night on Tuesday, April 12th, 2016. We are offering to 
pray with students who ask for prayer, and our prayer box will be available for students to offer 
their requests.  Mariah, Claire, Laura, and Sarah have indicated that they can be there to 
talk/pray with the students.  We are pursuing having our Digital Printing & Design Center on 
campus produce a “God Answers Knee-Mail” graphic vinyl sign for use at the prayer table area.  
Also, we will have prayer labels and cards for anyone to take. It is hoped that the second and 
final prayer session will be 4/26 (also a Tuesday) 2:30-3:30 p.m.  but since that is finals week, it 
is not definite.   Pray that our prayer sessions reach out to students and help them grow in their 
faith with Jesus! 
 
3. With the semester ending, we only have one more club meeting which is on Tuesday, April 
19th, 2016 from 2:30pm to 3:30pm.  
 



4. Finally, we talked about ways we can guide others in their path with Christ. Sometimes, it is 
hard to reach out to others about our faith. However, simple things such as leaving a prayer 
card in the hallway, inviting someone to church, and offering to pray with another person will 
make a difference in people's lives. These are just a few ways we can start to spread the word! 
As a club starting next semester, we are going to start thinking about ways we can reach out to 
others about our faith. If you have any ideas, let me know, and start thinking about it this 
summer!  
 

 


